
TO SERVE YOU IN MINISTRY 
cvsda@sbcglobal.net            Fax 619 422-7593             www.chculavistasda.org 
Drusilla Gaines, Secretary        Mon-Thurs 9 AM-12 Noon                        619 422-0405 
Bradley Williams, Pastor                 roybrad2@juno.com                         619-216-4812 
                    cell          619-616-0657 
Will Penick, Young Adult Min. Asst.   will.penick@gmail.com     cell          619-395-5469 
Don Them, Head Elder                 dthem@sbcglobal.net                619 470-3264 
Bobbi Them, Head Deaconess bobbithem@gmail.com                 619 470-3264 
Michael Bolden, Head Deacon ministries.road@att.net  209-430-7050 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
THE FLORAL ARRANGEMENT   in the Sanctuary today is a love offering to 
God from Maty Unruh  in thankfulness for her son, Joel Caro’s  birthday. 
 
FRIENDSHIP LUNCH   All guests are invited to have lunch with us in the 
Fellowship Hall immediately following the worship service 
  
SPANISH RADIO MINISTRY   is in need of funds to continue the program.  
Maty Unruh thanks all those who have supported this ministry and asks for 
your continued support. 
 
BOOK SIGNING   Pastor Rick Howard, author of the book, The Omega 
Rebellion will be signing his book at the Christian Book & Nutrition Center on 
Sunday, July 10, 2011, from 10 a.m. to Noon.  Come early!  For more 
information please call 619-475-1414. 
 
MEMBERS   Other than the elderly or handicapped, are asked to find off-
campus parking to make it easier for guests to find parking today during the 
seminar. 
 
 

Church Budget July, 2011 
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  CHURCH BUDGET REPORT 2010 
Weekly Budget           $  1,978  Received last week         $  2,335 
Year to date Budget      53,406  Received year to date              50,945 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Seventh-day Adventist Church 

 

 
 

 
Welcomes You! 

 
“This is the day which the Lord has made: 

we will rejoice and be glad in it.  Psalm 118:24 
 
 

102 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 
91910 

619-422-0405 
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THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
July 9, 2011, 10:50 a.m. 

 
“Oh come, let us worship and bow down; 

let us kneel before the Lord our Maker.” Psalm 95:6 
 
Praising God Together                Song Leaders 
 
 
Introit       “Tread Softly”              Organ 
Invocation & Welcome              Robinson Devadhason 
 
 
Scripture Reading     Revelation 10:8-11   Justin Burch 
 
Hymn of Praise  “Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee”   #12 
 
Hymn of Preparation  “As We Come to You in Prayer”            Aranza Valdez 
 
Morning Prayer         Gene Berry 
Organ Response 
 
 
Lamb’s Offering/Children’s Story       Will Penick 
Worship in Giving (NAD Women’s Ministries)     Gene Berry 
Offertory                   Organ 
 
Worship in Music  “Leaning On the Everlasting Arms”   
       Marit Zurek & Thomas Zurek 
 
Message  “Thank God for the Great Disappointment” 
         Pastor Rick Howard 
 
 
Closing Hymn     “Open My Eyes That I May See”   #326 
 
Benediction                 Pastor Howard 

Benediction Response  “Now Walk With God” 
        (Congregation please be seated) 

 
Organ Postlude             Cindy Montalban 
 

To serve you this morning: 
Greeters:            Mary Jo Lawrence – Carl & Remie Van Meter 
Lead Deacon:               Selvam Rathinasamy 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Welcome to the presence of the Lord in our church service this morning.  
We are glad you have come.  May your spiritual strength and hope in 
Christ be renewed as you worship with us.  Please let us know how we 

can pray for you by filling out a card from the pew rack. 

 
THE CHURCH AT STUDY 

 
Song Service             Rachel Hill/Drusilla Gaines 
Welcome, Scripture & Prayer             Gene Berry 
Mission Sonlight    
 
Special Feature             Rick Howard 

“Rebellion – Lovers of Egypt: A Middle of the Night Experience” 
 

All Adult Classes are invited to remain in the Sanctuary 
Juniors – Enter South Stairway 

Youth/Earliteen, Children’s Sabbath Schools – Enter North Stairway 
 
 

OUR WEEKLY CALENDAR 
 
Today:  Friendship Lunch Following the Worship Service 
  2:00 p.m. – singing Band @ Fredericka Manor 
  3:00 p.m. – Singing Band @ Castle Manor 
  6:00 p.m. – Rick Howard Seminar 

“How Can the Whole World be Deceived: Revelation 17 Unveiled” 
  7:59 p.m. – Sunset 
Tuesday:  7:00 p.m. – Pastor’s Bible Study-The Silencing of Satan 

Wednesday: 7:00 p.m. – Prayer Meeting 
Thursday:  7:00 p.m. – United Prayer-All Welcome 
Friday:  6:30 p.m. – Youth Vespers 
  7:00 p.m. – Young Adult Bible Study 
  7:58 p.m. – Sunset 
 
Next Sabbath: 10:50 a.m. – Worship Service – Elder Bradley Williams 
         Offering: Local Church Budget   
 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 
 
July 18  Church Board Meeting 
July 20  Departure for India Mission Trip 
 
 



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
July 9, 2011 

 
RETIREMENT CEREMONY   for Tito Domantay, to be held in the Sanctuary 
July 17, 2011 at 2:00 p.m.  Tito is retiring after 20 years in the Navy.  
Following the ceremony there will be a reception in the Fellowship Hall.  You 
may help by bringing vegetarian refreshments to share. 
 
CHRISTIAN BOOK & NUTRITION CENTER   Check out the new website for 
www.christianbookandnutrition.com . 
 
DIRECTORY UPDATE   STILL NEEDED!  We’ve only received a few 
information blanks.  Please give us your current information for the directory, 
especially email addresses and cell phone numbers that you want 
published in the directory.  The information blanks are on the table in the 
foyer.  For more than one member of a family, with different information, 
please fill out separate blanks.  Place in the basket in the foyer.  Thank you. 
 
Who’s having VBS July 10-July 14?  South Bay Church that’s who! 
Kids ages 4-12 are invited to be part of “Shake It Up Café”.  What’s on the 
menu?  Songs, skits, Bible lessons, outdoor games, crafts and experiments.  
Don’t miss out! 
 
TRASH TO TREASURE   You are urged to bring your recyclables each 
Sabbath to help reach our goal of $5,000 for Evangelism.  With everyone 
helping it won’t be long! 
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